
 

SHAMROCK TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING 
November 12, 2020 

 
 
Board Chairman Allen Eld called the hearing to order at 12:00 p.m. on Lakeview Road.  Present were 
Supervisors Ron Smith, Clerk Candace Kral, property owner Charles Quale. 
 
The purpose of the hearing was to act on the petition presented by Charles Quale for the vacation of a 
Lakeview Road.   
 
The group viewed the location of the proposed portion to be vacated.  They walked the road to be 
vacated. It was stated that the vacation of road will not landlock any properties and does not take away 
any access to the public to the lake. The board acknowledges that this road has never been used as a 
road and has no reason to be developed as a usable road. It was explained that if the road is vacated 
the land would be split going to the adjacent properties equally.  At 12:13 p.m. the hearing was continued 
to allow the group to go to the town hall.   
 
The hearing reconvened at the town hall at 12:18 p.m. The board discussed the road vacation. No 
comments, concerns or oppositions were expressed from residents/property owners either in person or 
by written notification. 
 
It was determined that the resolution and Award of Damages will be discussed and voted on at the 
regular board meeting. 
 
 
Adjourn 12:35 p.m. 
 

   

Candace Kral  Allen Eld 

Clerk  Board Chairman 
 

 
 

MINUTES WERE APPROVED AT THE DECEMBER 10, 2020, REGULAR BOARD MEETING 


